
244 RIDGE AVENUE, BENTON WI 53803 | PH (608) 759-3721 | FAX (608) 379-3212 
 

 

VILLAGE OF BENTON 
 
 

12/9/2021 
 

NOTICE OF VILLAGE BOARD VACANCY 
 
The Village of Benton Village Board will have two (2) Trustee vacancies due to Trustees not seeking re-
election. The Trustee position is a two-year term. Nomination documents must be completed and 
turned in to the Village Office (244 Ridge Avenue) no later than 5:00 PM on January 4, 2022. These 
documents are available to prospective candidates at the Village Office or online at 
https://elections.wi.gov. 
 
The Village Board comprises of 6 Trustees and 1 Village President, who are elected at-large for two year, 
overlapping terms. They have a responsibility to establish policy by legislation, to adopt an annual 
budget, and to carry out duties as defined by State Statutes and Village Ordinances.  
 
Any interested Village resident, who is at least 18 years old, a legal citizen of the United States, and is an 
eligible voter in the Village of Benton is welcome to submit nomination documents to the Village Office.  
 

 New Candidates: 
o You must file a Campaign Finance Registration Statement before campaign funds are 

collected or spent or before submitting papers. Wis. Stat. §§ 11.0202(1)(a), 11.0101(1). 
 
The Spring Election is Tuesday, April 5, 2022. 


